
Late Start 
Mondays 
Each Monday, 
school starts 
at 9:30 AM 
for Teacher 
Collaboration. 
The 2022-23 Calendar can be 
accessed with the link here.

Principal’s Message:
Dear Families, 

As you know, our students’ safety is a primary concern for us at Hutton. 
We want our children to learn and grow in a secure and safe learning 
environment. In our district, Personal Safety is taught each year to students 
from kindergarten to 6th grade. This year Personal Safety will be taught 
in the month of October. Your child’s teacher will be giving a series of 
short lessons centering on aspects of Personal Safety. These lessons 
include Internet Safety, along with maintaining safety with strangers and 
friends, understanding appropriate and inappropriate touch, saying “No!” 
to inappropriate touching, and identifying sources of help and support 
available to children. If you wish to see the Internet Safety information, just 
log on to www.NetSmartz.org. There are additional materials for parents 
and follow up materials for students. If you have any questions or would 
like to preview the Personal Safety curriculum materials, please contact 
our school counselor, Mark McCune at 354-3030. If you have concerns 
about your child’s participation in Personal Safety, you have the right to 
have your child “opt out.” Please know your request will be honored without 
embarrassment to your child. You can opt out by contacting the school 
office and requesting a Student Exclusion form 
and returning it to our school office. 

As we move into the middle of October, I wanted 
to share what some of our young artists are 
exhibiting in our hallways. If you are in the 
building, please don’t miss the opportunity to see 
their artwork on display near the office.

We are looking forward to Monster Mash, hosted 
by our fabulous PTG folks, on October 28, 2022, 
from 6:00 PM-8:00PM. Please enter through 
the main doors and enjoy the yummy food, and 
play some games, while you listen to music and 
stories. Costumes are encouraged. If you would 
like to volunteer for this event, please see the link 
for sign up on the next page.

As always, thank you for all that you do to support our school community!

In partnership,LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
October 22 

Cross Country All-City Meet, 
Ferris High School 12 Noon 

October 25 
PTG Meeting 6:30

October 27 
5th Grade to Symphony at  

The Fox 11:55 AM
October 28 

Monster Mash 6-8 PM
Oct 31 - Nov 4 

Book Fair
November 2 

Individual Pictures

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe

Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Land Acknowledgement: We acknowledge that we are 
on the unceded lands of the Spokane Tribe. The Spokane people shared 
this place with other tribes through their relations, resources, history, 
trade, and ceremony. We thank the caretakers of this land, who lived, 
and continue to live here Since Time Immemorial. This land holds the 
knowledge, culture, and spirit of “The People of the River.”
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Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state 
rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admis-
sion, treatment, employment, or access to its programs or 
activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, 
creed, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or 
physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service 
animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including 
gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged 
veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who 
are interested in participating in educational programs and/or 
extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to 
the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries 
regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be di-
rected to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, 
ADA Officer, Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student 
Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on 
our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Reporting 
Student Illness
Attention Parents/Guardian, please 
keep your 
child home 
when they 
are sick 
and follow 
the district 
guidelines.

Parking Info
Please park only in designated areas 
for the safety of our students. These 
designated areas also keep the traffic 
flow moving along. Also be mindful 
of our 
neighbors 
and do not 
block their 
driveways. 
The cul-de-
sac on 24th Ave is a No Parking Zone 
and turn-around only.

Our next PTG meeting is October 25th. All meetings 
will be hybrid via zoom and in person (in the Library). 
Here is the Zoom Link for virtual access for each PTG meeting.
PTG Volunteers we need you! We have two upcoming events in October, the 
Monster Mash on October 28 and the Scholastic Book Fair from October 31 to 
November 4. Please use these QR codes below to sign as a volunteer:

Morning Drop-Off
Students may arrive no earlier 
than 8:15 for 
morning 
outside line 
up. Students 
who eat 
breakfast 
at school 
may arrive at 
8:00. They may enter through the 
cafeteria doors on the blacktop.

Volunteers and Visitors Sign In/Out We love our volunteers and visitors! As a 
single point of entry school, all Volunteers and Visitors need to enter through the 
office and sign in. Please also sign out when you leave. Thank you for helping 
us to be aware of all those in or out of the building.

For PTG inquiries, please email huttonptg@gmail.com. 

All 
volunteers 

must 
first be 

registered 
with SPS.  

The Scholastic Book Fair 
will be at Hutton in a few short 
weeks! The book fair is open to 
students during the school day 
and open to the greater Hutton 
community after school. See 
below for hours. 

Schedule
Monday, October 31: 9:30-4:00
Tuesday, November 1: 8:30-6:00
Wednesday, November 2: 8:30-6:00
Thursday, November 3: 8:30-4:00
Friday, November 4: 8:30-3:30
For PTG inquiries, please email huttonptg@gmail.com. 

From the Library
Click here for the latest news from the Library and Ms. Peters and  
Ms. Schwerwin, Library Specialists.

Monster Mash Book Fair Please register here

Thank you to our 
community partners!

Call the attendance 
line with your child’s 
absence, 354-3060 

https://www.spokaneschools.org/covidguidelines
https://www.spokaneschools.org/covidguidelines
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85412339043?pwd=cVMxSldGOXp1a0M1cTl2TSs3SjYwQT09#success
mailto:huttonptg%40gmail.com?subject=PTG%20Info
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn%3Aaaid%3Ascds%3AUS%3A211808d6-b0b6-3b23-8b5a-02d2ac99f5fa&viewer%21megaVerb=group-discover
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f4aacad28a1f94-monster
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0c4ea4aa2ea4f94-hutton
https://www.spokaneschools.org/volunteer


Congratulations to the following students who earned  
Citizen of the Month of September! They exemplified 

Respect in their classrooms.

Kindergarten: Willa Bruzas, Isla Buchanan, Hadley Hostetler, Darby Quinn, 
Jax Reyes

First Grade: Aisling Cunningham, Myla Griffus, Jazzy Gray, Millie Hershey, 
Bennett Hidalgo, Sebastian McPeak, Coleman Mesecher, Henry Ophart, 
Miller Riggs, Charlotte Rittenbach

Second Grade: Charlie Betts, Lila Branciforte, Ben McElmurray, Colter 
Noble, Kaiden O’Conner, Metta Olson

Third Grade: Karin Brodsky, Brooks Chamberlin, Jaxon DeMaderios, Cora 
Downey, Miles Noland, Lucinda Orozco, Avery Roberts, Mack Starkel

Fourth Grade: Kiyler Awbery, Ailise Buchanan, Owen Eikrem, Fiona 
Goodwin, James Krueger, Blake Murphy

4/5 Grade: Grant Daniel and Izzy Parker

Fifth Grade: Daniel Bondarev, Calvin Cobletz, Damon Comstock, Reagan 
Flaherty, Addi O’Doherty

Sixth Grade: Clive Bemis, Nora Burruss, Henry Harris, Josie Connolly, 
Penelope Cook, Hank Dowell

Hawks of the 
Week
Mrs. Hallett’s 
and Mrs. 
Freel’s 
classes 
earned the 
honor of 
hosting a 
hawk in the 
classroom 
for the week 
of October 3rd and Mrs. Day’s and 
Mr. Nye’s classrooms hosted the 
Hawk the week of October 10th. 
Congratulations winners!

Top Hawk 
Our Specialist 
Teachers have 
created an 
opportunity for 
students to be 
rewarded in their 
classrooms when 
they reach Hawk 
Expectations. Congratulations to 
students in the following classes 
for earning the Top Hawk award 
for September!  Your teamwork 
and leadership are inspiring!

Primary (Grades K-2) Top Hawk 
Winners – Mrs. Malm, Mrs. 
Pedersen, and Mrs. Scribner

Intermediate (Grades 3-5) Top 
Hawk Winners – Mrs. Freel, Mr. 
Perry, and Mrs. Paino

Cross Country Cross 
Country has been a success! We 
have a number of students that have 
qualified for the All-City Meet on 10/22 
at Ferris High School.

Kindergarten Learning
Our Kindergarten classes are learning about the Spokane Tribes and the First 

People in Spokane. They have ben enjoying salmon, making indigenous homes 
and talking about who the first people were!


